
Wednesday, June 13, 2018 
 
 

 If you haven’t checked out your TWO summer reading assignments, be sure to stop by the 
library this week!  For your second book, we still have openings in some of our Teachers’ Choice 
book clubs!  Sign up today! 

 If you have old artwork that was in the library, it is now in Mr. Stair’s classroom.  Make sure you 
pick it up before the year is over. 

 Don’t forget, laptop check in for 9th-11th graders will be on Monday June 18.  

 Yearbooks will be distributed today during lunches only.  The next opportunity to purchase or 
pick up yearbooks will be on Monday, June 18 in the Treasurer’s office.    

 
 


